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August, 2004 

Resolution on AASHTO assisting in filling a petition 
for a waiver from the revision of Part 15 of the FCC 

rules regarding Ultra-Wide Band Transmission 
Systems to purchase and operate additional Ground 

Penetrating Radar Systems 
 
Whereas the Subcommittee on Materials has always been a leader in developing and 
maintaining new technology, and 
 
Whereas the Subcommittee on Materials continues to support improving those new 
technologies and deploying them on a national scale, and 
 
Whereas the Subcommittee on Materials constantly strives to improve quality, and 
 
Whereas the Subcommittee on Materials continues to be a leader by always looking to 
the future, and 
 
Whereas the Subcommittee on Materials supports the use of Ground Penetrating Radar 
technology thru the AASHTO TIG to discover and develop new and superior 
technologies for pavement evaluation and management, therefore 
 
 
Be it resolved that the Subcommittee on Materials supports AASHTO on assisting in 
filling a petition for a waiver from the revision of Part 15 of the FCC rules regarding  
Ultra-wide Band Transmission Systems, published in April 2002 in ET Docket 98-153, to 
purchase and operate additional Ground Penetrating Radar Systems. 


